
 

Upcoming Events: 

 12/7 ELAC Meeting @ 
1:15 

 12/21-1/4 Winter Break 

 1/18 No School 

DECEMBER 2020 

ELLA ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

Front Office  

Procedures and  

Reminders: 

The Ella front office will be 

open daily from 8:30—3:00 by 

appointment. Please call 741-

6124 to make an appointment. 

All patrons are expected to fol-

low social distancing protocols. 

We appreciate your help in 

keeping Ella a safe and suc-

cessful learning environment 

for our students and staff! 

Aeries Parent Portal  
We encourage all of our Ella families to sign up for an Aeries Parent Portal 
Account. In the future, this is how report cards will be shared with our fami-
lies. This is also an invaluable tool for families to take part in their student’s 
education. Information regarding your student’s assignments, attendance 
and grades are located in Aeries and easy to access daily. This is also an 
important communication tool used by both the district as well as Ella 
School. Instructions were provided to families during Chromebook distribu-
tion in August, as well as during our report card distribution on November 
30th. Please do not hesitate to contact the school for information and as-
sistance in setting up your parent portal account! 

Attendance  

Reminders: 

 Please be sure to  
report all absences to 
our attendance line: 

(530) 741-6124 ext. 4422     

On Campus Learning Reminders: 

Please remember that staff and student safety is our number one priority. For those 
returning to our campus, please plan accordingly as traffic can be an issue. To en-
ter campus, all students must take part in a health screening where temperatures 
will be taken. The main check in and screening checkpoint is located near the main 
office, in the front of the school. We are asking that all kinder and first grade fami-
lies utilize this entrance. Check in stations are open from 8:00am—8:30am. The 
entrance near the main office will remain open until 9:00am for those students who 
are tardy. After 9:00, students will need to check in at the main office.  
 
Ella School will eventually offer 3 locations for entrance onto campus. The second 
and third screening locations will open as we welcome additional students on to 
campus. The second screening is located on Olivehurst Ave, where lunch distribu-
tion occurs. The third screening location is near the back of the school on the cor-
ner of Olivehurst and 8th Ave.  
 
We are excited to safely welcome more of our students back on campus!  

First Trimester Report Cards 
Report cards and first trimester progress are posted in Aeries. 
Please access your parent portal account to view your student’s 
report card.  
 
On November 30th, Ella staff distributed printed report cards to 
families. If you were unable to attend this distribution and would like 
a printed copy of your student’s report card, please contact your 
student’s teacher so that one can be provided.  


